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DUMBARTON TRUST COMMITTEE 
 
 
At a Meeting of the Dumbarton Trust Committee held in the Members’ Interview 
Room, Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton on Wednesday, 9 August 2017 
at 9.30 a.m. 
 
 
Present: Councillors Karen Conaghan, David McBride, Iain McLaren and 

Brian Walker. 
 
 
Attending: Jackie Allison, Business Unit Finance Partner and  
 Nuala Quinn-Ross, Committee Officer. 
 
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
It was noted that there were no declarations of interest in the item of business on the 
agenda. 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF CHAIR 
 
In terms of the Standing Orders, Councillor McLaren seconded by Councillor 
Conaghan moved that Councillor Walker be appointed Convener to the Committee, 
thereafter Councillor Walker assumed the Chair. 
 
 

Councillor Brian Walker in the Chair 
 
 

GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
A report was submitted by the Strategic Lead – Resources providing information on 
grant applications which had been received and recommending grants to voluntary 
organisations from the Dr AK Glen Trust Fund. 
 
The Committee agreed:-  
 
(1) that a grant of £500 be awarded to the Manage Your Pain Group; and 
 
(2) that a grant of £500 be awarded to the Healthy Heart Lifestyle Club. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 9.33 a.m. 


